
Sermon Text for  Sunday  |   Acts 13.13-43
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Sunday, February 10th |  9:45 am
Sunday, February 17th |  9:45 am

in the Fellowship Hall
with Pastor Trent.

Membership Matters

A Two-Part Class

Discover what Membership
at Heritage Park looks like.

Get “plugged in” by
understanding areas of interest
where you can get connected.

You can sign-up by contacting
us at info@heritagepark.org

or call 281-482-4729.

Members:
�is is a great opportunity for your friends
who are looking for a church to gain a better
understanding of our church.

Dear Church Family,

Happy �rst-full-week of 2019.  For 
some of you, it’s met with getting 
back into the swing of things.  For 
others, it’s met with a wish to get 
back into the swing of things.  And 
for moms and dads, there’s a good 
possibility that you’re experiencing 
the truth of the song, “Mom and Dad 

can hardly wait for school to start again.”  (Just kidding 
on the last part…sort of)

For me, it’s met with the kind of excitement that comes 
having had a full but fantastic break.  There were some 
great moments with family and in ministry.  I’m grateful 
for all of them.  I got to take a trip with one of my kids for 
a birthday.  We all played outside when the weather was 
nice.  It was good.  And we just wrapped up an incredible 
weekend of ministry as Chris Legg spoke at our very �rst 
Better Together Marriage Conference.  Not only was the 
conference completely sold out (with a waiting list!), but 
the content was solid and what we need to hear (even if 
we don’t want to hear it).  

Another point of joy and excitement for me:  you were so 
generous in 2018 that we made budget this year…again.  
That’s two years in a row that we have fully funded 
everything that we think God has given us to do!  That’s 
a good indicator of where your hearts are in relation to 
the Kingdom and to ministry.  Jesus was clear about the 
connection between heart and treasure:  where the 
latter is, the former follows.  We direct our passions by 
determining our priorities.  You prioritized generosity in 
2018 and honored Jesus.  Thank you.  Continue to be 
generous in 2019 and I know we’ll continue to see God 
change people’s lives.

Last thing:  coming up in February, we’re going to take 
some time and talk about what is in our DNA as a 
church.  It’s a series that has been brewing for a while, 
was disrupted by Harvey and the ministry that followed, 
and now has been percolating and is ready for public 
consumption.  Some might call it a process or work of 
“re-visioning,” but it’s not really that.  I don’t think God is 
taking us in a new direction.  I think we’re doing exactly 
what He has given us to do.  The series is about who God 
has called us to be (the DNA of our church) and how that 
expresses itself in our church’s ministries.  It is going to 
be a great opportunity to calibrate our lives around His 
Word.  I’m excited.

Kingdom…
Trent 

January 8, 2019

Deadline to Register is Wednesday, January 9th


